
 
 
 

 
 

 
ENQUIRY NO. AMHSSC/ADMN/CORP/2019/01   

 
Quotations invited for Interior Designing and Set up of Corporate Office of AMH SSC 

 
Due to unavoidable reasons, the above referenced REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL “RFP” has been 
withdrawn and no award will be issued thereunder.  
 
AMHSSC apologizes for any inconvenience this may have caused your organization, greatly 
appreciates your participation and looks forward to working with you again as contracting 
opportunities arise in the near foreseeable future. 
 
 
Sd/- 
Dr. Roopak Vasishtha 
CEO & DG 
AMH SSC 
 


